
 

 

 

                    

     September 20, 2021 

Prof. B. F. Rodrigues 
Dept. of Botany, 
Goa University, Goa. 
 
     Sub: Intimation of award 
 
Dear Prof. Rodrigues 
 
It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the Executive Committee of Indian Mycological Society has 
nominated you to deliver the 1st Prof. R. P. Purkayastha Memorial Award Lecture. 
 
The tentative date of the Memorial Lecture will be in February 2022 and will be finalized by the EC in 
consultation with you. 
 
This lecture needs to be delivered on line. 
 
I would request you to send me a title of the lecture.  
 
Since we publish the Award Lectures in forth coming issues of the Journal of Mycopathological Research 
in the form of Review Article, I also request you to send the full text preferably before the lecture. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Sincerely yours 

 
 

Prof. Usha Chakraborty 
Secretary, IMS 
 
 


